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Vancouver, WA 98685 
USA 

Subject: Acceptance of amended Foreign STC SR01588SE 

Dear Mr. Hanson 

This is in response to FAA letter dated September 1, 2011 requesting Transport Canada 
approval of the subject STC. 

In accordance with our current policy associated with the review of foreign STCs, some STCs 
applicable to certain categories of aircraft may be accepted solely on the basis of their foreign 
certification, and do not require the issue of a corresponding certificate by Transport Canada. 
The subject STC falls within these criteria. 

This STC will be entered in the national index of STCs that have been reviewed and accepted 
by Transport Canada for installation on Canadian-registered aeronautical products. 

This letter confirms formal acceptance of the referenced STC by Transport Canada. 

Yours truly, 

L7' 
. Michael Chan 

Regional Engineer 
Aircraft Certification 
Pacific Region 

Cc. Manager, Seattle Aircraft Certification Office, 

Canada 
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